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               Topaz News  
Dear All, 

Welcome back to term 4. 

Learning 

    

The children looked fantastic in their superhero outfits. After having a good look at our costumes, we 

decided to make some gadgets. We designed them first, then used our skills to make them. 

    

     

The story of Michael Recycle, a superhero who helps save the planet with 

recycling, has made us think about our own recycling and what happens to things 

when they are taken away in the recycling truck. We will continue to talk about this 

next week and think about ways that we can do more to improve our environment. 

We will start to think about what sort of superhero we would be and develop our own stories. At home it 

will help if you start thinking about this. Try to support your child to use some interesting words to 

describe what their superhero would look like. 

Letters and Sounds 

We have completed a phonic screen this week. Individual next steps are in the red books.  

Remember: Journal share – 5th or 9th March (Monday or Friday) at 3pm. 

Regards, 

Sally Windmill 
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